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Thank You!

From all at Gaeil Colmcille we would like to express our thanks to 
the Town and surrounding areas of Kells for their support with our
recent clothes collection. The response we received over the two 
weekends at the end of May and start of June was incredible. Not 
only was the clothes collection a huge success but it was so nice to 
see so many of our older generation arrive at the Gaelic Centre telling
stories and sharing memories of over the years.

The club held its section  "Club 100 Draw" which will run from
April to December with 9 monthly winners receiving €1000 and a 
MONSTER DRAW in December for an additional €5000 and €500. 
Our second winner was Ian Callaghan with the lucky number 97. 
Thanks to all who supported this fundraiser and a special mention to 
This months draw will take place on Sunday 27th June and will be
broadcast live on Facebook. Ian pictured receiving his cheque from
Club Treasuer Hugh Early.

GAelic 4 Mothers and Others

Our Ladies section is delighted to announce the start up of our new
Gaelic4Mothers&Others Team. The initiative sees women playing Ladies
Gaelic Football in a fun, non-competitive and social environment. G4MO
provides an opportunity for women to get their recommended weekly
exercise in a fun way while meeting other mothers in the area. For anyone
wanting to take part can contact Ladies Chairperson Ellie Gavin or contact
us at pro.gaeilcolmcille.meath@gaa.ie
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Gaeil Colmcille are always looking for new volunteers. Would you like to help out? 
Contact us at secretary.gaeilcolmcille.meath@gaa.ie
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Camán Bígí Linn!

There was immense joy in the club when Fionn Reilly took to the 
field in Pairc Tailteann as a second half substitute against Westmeath
in the first round of the Allianz League. Fionn gave a good account of
himself scoring a point. Best of luck also to Jordan Muldoon who also 
is part of Andy McEntee's squad. Congratulations to Ajay Tormey who
made the Meath Minor Panel for 2021 which is due to get underway on 
July 10th. Well done to the three lads.

The ladies section of the club are running a fundraiser over the month of 
June. There will be eight prizes on offer with a first prize of a €500 
Holiday voucher. Tickets are on sale and are available for €20 from 
all coaches on each team. All girls will receive three tickets each at 
training for them to sell. The draw will take place on Sunday the 4th of
July. We thank you for your support of the ever growing Ladies section
of the club at Adult and Juvenile levels.

County call for gaeils

Tá áthas an domhain orainn a rá go bhfuil ár gclub ag iarraidh an teanga
agus an cultúr Gaeilge a chur chun cinn i mbliana. Cóiméad súil inár
nuachtlitir mhíosúil. Má tá aon ghrianghraif mhaithe d’imreoirí reatha
nó do thréimhse níos luaithe, nó aon ghrianghraif a bhaineann leis an
gclub seol le do thoil chuig Deirdre Mac Liam ar an fón póca 087-
9960968 agus cuirfimid isteach sa rannóg seo. Ádh mór le n-ár n-
iománaithe faoi 15 sa chluiche ceannais ar an 16 Meitheamh. Bí ag
féachaint ar an spás seo!

Ladies Fundraising raffle
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